
From Ronda Server [Wasser] 

 
To HPHS Class of ‘67 

Wish I was there with you all!!! 

 
I couldn’t make it over from where I live in Jerusalem. 

 
 
But I would love to hear from anyone virtually:   raya.wasser@gmail.com 
And please let me know if you are coming to Israel!! 
 
In the meantime, I’m busy doing things like escaping work by hiking in Ein Gedi… 

 
And trying to keep up with my kids and their kids…. 

 
 

And, wishing you all an amazing visit together!! 


